
Treasurer’s Report 2014/2015 

I am afraid to report that the accounts are not in as good a shape as 
they could have been. This is due to lack of investment during the 
financial period. The lack of investment during these improving 
financial markets is due to me being elected to the position of 
treasurer in my absent and not being able to take the pee at last year’s 
AGM.

I am however glad to announce that the pee is safe as the outgoing 
treasurer has held the pee for a significant length of time - before 
releasing it with I am sure great relief today.

I hope the incoming treasurer with enjoy taking the pee with as much 
joy as I have.

Here ends my report for 2014/15 

Stuart Treasurer 


